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From: J. Stuart - NOAA Federal <j.stuart@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2019 6:26 PM


To: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal


Cc: Gary Stern - NOAA Federal; Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: Suisun Marsh elements of the ROConLTO consultation


Got it. I'll check in with Gary, it's been a while.


On Tue, Feb 12, 2019 at 2:11 PM Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov> wrote:


Jeff -- As I mentioned in our phone conversation, Garwin and Gary agreed that CCVO (as the lead on


CVP/SWP ops, even though Suisun Marsh generally falls into CCO's area) would take the lead on Suisun


Marsh elements of the ROConLTO BA. As the Delta section lead for the ROConLTO effort, please (a) take


the lead on reviewing the Suisun Marsh elements of the Proposed Action and effects analysis and (b) check-in


with Gary Stern occasionally with any highlights/concerns/questions.


I see two primary check-in points -- in the next week or two for your thoughts on the sufficiency review, and


again in March/April during our effects analysis phase.


Gary -- feel free to reach out to me, Jeff, or Garwin anytime if you or your staff have questions or concerns.


Barb


--

Barb Byrne

Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


*


--
Jeffrey S. Stuart, M.S.

Fishery Biologist
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